
 
 
 

(Week #2)         .Math Enrichment Opportunities:. 

Friday, August 23, 2024       http://nrich.maths.org/weekly 

 

Welcome back to school!  I hope you enjoyed your summer with your child(ren) and are ready for a very 

busy and productive 2024-2025 school year.  I am very pleased to inform you that I am your student’s 

math teacher this year.  I will be sending weekly emails informing you of the “goings on” in class with 

assignment information, upcoming events/dates, as well as linking my lesson plans for the following week.   

 

PARENT LETTER:  Thank you for taking the time to read my Parent Letter, which was sent home with 

your student on the first day of school. The second sheet was completed and returned by most students; 

However, I am still missing a few. I have also attached a copy of my parent letter to this email in case 

you need to reference it throughout the school year. 

 

EMAIL:  If you have any questions or concerns regarding your student and math class, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to me. It is best NOT to reply to this email. Please start a new thread and PLEASE 

REMEMBER TO INCLUDE YOUR STUDENTõS FIRST AND LAST NAME IN THE SUBJECT LINE 

SO I KNOW WHO YOUR STUDENT IS. 

 

MY WEBSITE:  https://www.cajonvalley.net/Domain/518  If you have a moment, please visit my website 

for information about me, the math curriculum, 

http://nrich.maths.org/weekly
/Domain/518


This means I have yet to enter the grades for that assignment, so please check back on Friday. 
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